Donation Form Acknowledgement

North Texas Food Bank <donorreceipt@ntfb.org> Friday, August 23, 2019
To: Brian Zhou

Thank you for your online donation!

Dear Brian,

Thank you for remembering and supporting our hungry neighbors! Your thoughtful
contribution will help to put meals on the table for the hungry children, families, seniors,
and veterans in our community.

It is the support of our committed and valued donors, like you, that gives us the ability to
pursue a hunger-free, healthy North Texas. Together we will meet our goal of serving 92
million meals by 2025. Thank you again for keeping our hungry neighbors in your heart.

We appreciate your support. Together we can transform North Texas.
Gratefully,

Trisha Cunningham
President & CEO

Below is a summary of your gift. Please allow this email to serve as your receipt for tax
purposes.

Amount: $401.00
Date: 8/23/2019



